How to Join the Bethesda-Chevy Chase Composite Squadron

We are so happy that you have decided to join B-CC Composite Squadron! Civil Air Patrol has
so many amazing opportunities for cadets, and we are glad you have chosen to take advantage of
them!

In order to submit an application to become a cadet member, you should first attend 3 squadron
meetings to get oriented to the cadet program. After attending 3 meetings, our squadron
commander will sign off on your application. After that, you will receive your CAPID number
and membership package and your journey through the cadet program can begin!

There are 2 options for submitting your application:
1. Paper Application

-Go to http://www.gocivilairpatrol.com/media/cms/FO15_9C2337B9FC619.pdf and print
out the form

-Fill out the form and bring it to your 3rd meeting and get the squadron commander’s
signature

-Mail the application with your membership dues to CAP National Headquarters (address
on application form)

-In Maryland Wing, dues are currently $30

2. Online Application

-Go to https://www.capnhq.gov/CAP.MembershipSystem.Web/CadetOnline App.aspx

-Fill out your personal information

-In the box labelled “Wing”, enter MD

-In the box labelled “Unit”, enter 071

- Upon completing the entire application, and paying your dues online, you can submit
your application.

-After 3 weeks of meeting attendance, the squadron commander will approve your
application online
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